
 

       

 
 
 

 Are you interested in helping backstage for BHS Theater’s production of LA MANCHA? Do you 
want to build the set or paint it? Or do you want to handle the show’s props or scenery? This Tuesday, 
November 1st, come to an informational meeting in Rowe Hall at 2:40. You’re welcome to stay and 
watch an open rehearsal immediately after. Hope to see you there! 

 
 Thank you to all the clubs who participated in yesterday’s Safe Halloween event.  The doors looked 
fantastic, the Babylon families had a blast, and we made $700 to donate to Babylon Strong!  We have 
tallied the votes, and the winner of the bagel breakfast (by a landslide) is the art triumvirate: Art Honor 
Society, Junior High Art, and Media Club.  Congratulations! 

 
 Attention Seniors: Scholarship opportunities have arrived! Check your email for a list of them 

and continue to check for any new scholarship opportunities. Scholarship applications are also posted 

in the Counseling Center. Remember: “You gotta be in it, to win it!”.  

 The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, November 1st at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. We 
will be going over our Veterans Day and school-wide writing initiative projects. All members are 
expected to attend. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small.  

 
 Attention All Seniors:  This is a reminder to submit your baby photo and to complete the senior 
superlative questionnaire. All information can be found on the Yearbook Microsoft Teams. Both are 
due November 1st.  

 
 Babylon Varsity Cheer Tryouts: Babylon’s Varsity Cheer Team is holding tryouts on November 14th 
for their winter competition season. For more information email Ms. Bochicchio at 
K.Bochicchio@Babylonufsd.com 

 
 Attention Juniors & Seniors:  Hofstra University has scheduled a visit on Friday, October 28th to 
discuss their programs and answer any questions you may have. Come to the Counseling Center to 
sign up to meet with the representative. Also, please remember to keep checking you emails and 
listen for future announcements to sign up for other rep visits this year! 

 
 

 
 
 


